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Appraisal Subcommittee

Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council

June 13, 2012

Ms. Christine Martine, Executive Director
Virginia Real Estate Appraiser Board
9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 400
Richmond, VA 23233
Dear Ms. Martine:
Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed regulatory changes to Chapter 18 of
the Virginia Administrative Code §130-20-90 and §130-20-130. We have reviewed the
proposed regulation and have no comments.

Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
ool

es R. Park
Executive Director

cc: Mr. Kevin Hoeft, Board Administrator
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